# UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY MEDICAL CENTER

#### Date 7/20/2004

MINUTES:

Academic Council for the Medical Center

PRESIDING:

David Watt

**MEMBERS** 

PRESENT:

Paul Bummer \*, Elizabeth Debski, Willem de Villiers, Sharon Lock, Malkanthie McCormick,

Paul Osborne, Dean White

**MEMBERS** 

ABSENT:

Linda Dwoskin, William Cohen, Jimmi Hatton, Donna Morris, Ann Peden, Susan Queen,

Mary Kay Rayens

**OTHERS** 

PRESENT:

Dean Jeannine Blackwell, Graduate School

Dr. Watt called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m.

## Approval of Minutes

The minutes of the May 18, 2004 meeting were approved as circulated.

## Submitted by the Graduate School

Dean Blackwell, of the Graduate School, gave the Council background and an overview of the proposal to move the Center for Toxicology to the College of Medicine.

The reviewer was Dr.Paul Osborne, College of Dentistry.

ACTION: It was moved moved by Dr. Osborne, duly seconded by Dr. McCormick, and carried, with one abstention, that the proposal to move the Center for Toxicology to the College of Medicine, be approved, and forwarded to the Council for approval.

#### Adjournment

There being no further items for discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 4:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted:

PHa Wilkin

Rita Wilkie

<sup>\*</sup>Indicates member provided coverage at meeting by having their alternate member attend.